SCC;

How would you like a cup of Starbucks Coffee or Tea? On Chapter 24!!

Submit your COVID-19 Update to our newsletter, we are asking for a minimum of 1 paragraph,
if you have more, we will take more!! If you would like to throw in a picture in, we would
absolutely love that! Plus, your update will be featured in our Newsletter!

Since we have not been able to meet in person at a local chapter meeting, we want to know
how you are doing, how have you been affected?, do you have any ideas that can help us all?

We would love to hear them!! We really do Miss you!!

To Thank you for your time, we will send you a $10.00
Starbucks gift card!!



